
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMO 

 

Date: January 21, 2022  

 

To: ASAA Member Schools  

 

cc: Jeromy Hall and Suzy Kavanagh (ASAA Basketball Commissioners) 

 

From: ASAA Executive Committee 

 

Re: Information for the current basketball season.  

 

 

 

 

Dear ASAA Member Schools:  

 
 
Our basketball ranking committees are hard at work and are doing a commendable job 

navigating these unpredictable times.   

 

To help the ranking process, we are reminding everyone of the following: 

 

1. Ensure teams are entering all of their scores into SRS in a timely manner.  Teams will 

not be ranked without (or with limited) games entered.    

 

2. The winner of each game should be the team who inputs the score, so it does not show 

up multiple times.   

 

3. The ranking timeline is on the ASAA website, so please be aware of these dates.   

 

4. We acknowledge that the first ranking period will not be perfect.  With some schools 

permitted to travel and others not, the mixing of zone play is limited.   

a. A reminder that only the Final Ranking Period can be appealed.   

 

5. The format for all the Provincial Championships will be determined in late February (as 

per the ASAA memo from Jan. 13, 2022.  
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https://www.asaa.ca/news/2022-asaa-provincial-championship-schedule-and-seasons-play

